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T is the season for hot chocolate, staff get togethers and best of all for giving.  Each year we are so fortunate to have an 

abundant number of community members and partners that give of 

their time and talents to help our students and programs grow.  And 

this holiday season,  I would like to say we are thankful for you.  We 

are glad that you are part of the APS community, whether you’re a 

volunteer or partner, you make a difference.  As of December we have 

over 700 volunteers and 600 partners.  Our volunteers have made a 

commitment to work hard and enrich our students’ academic 

experiences, while our partners encourage  students by offering 

internships, job shadowing and mentoring support. 

Again thank you for being part of our community.  We wish you, your 

family, and your friends a joyous and reflective winter break, and a 

happy and prosperous New Year. 

   Dawn Smith, Communications Coordinator   

 

The Volunteer and Partner 

Liaisons wish all our              

volunteers and partners a 

very happy, safe, and            

warm holiday.     


